THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY VENUES

GUEST HEALTH & SAFETY

Whether you’ve visited Ohio State before or it’s your first time, we want to make sure that you feel
confident in our commitment to your well-being. We are taking steps to keep our visitors safe and
healthy — and we can all make a difference for each other. The information and resources below

will not only help keep you safe, but will also help you ensure the health and safety of others.

Physical Distancing

« Guests should maintain a distance of at least 6
feet from others in any public space.

» Decreased room capacities have been
established in our meeting rooms and event
spaces.

« Signage will be posted in the facility as a
reminder.

Mask requirements

« Face masks must be worn properly (over nose,
mouth and chin) in indoor settings, unless
actively eating or drinking.

« Masks must also be worn outdoors, even when
individuals can maintain 6 feet or more of
physical distancing.

Cleaning & Disinfecting

« High touch surfaces will be cleaned regularly
throughout the day.

« In addition to restrooms, hand sanitization
stations have been implemented.

Food and Beverage

» Meals will be monitored by staff and will follow
the current university, state of Ohio, and CDC
guidelines.

Contact Tracing

« All programs must maintain accurate
participation and attendance logs for use with
potential contact training.

Daily Health Checks

« All Ohio State employees are required to
submit a daily assessment of symptoms and
temperature.

« Guests are not required to complete a daily
health check, but it is advised that guests
stay home if they have any of the following
symptoms:

- A fever of 100°F or higher

- Respiratory symptoms, such as dry cough
or shortness of breath

- Vomiting or diarrhea

- Muscle or body ache

- Chills

- Loss of taste or smell

As each event is unique, please direct any
questions to your event contact.

The Ohio State University venues continue to work in partnership and follow all guidelines and
protocols set by the university, state of Ohio, and CDC to ensure a safe and healthy buckeye
experience. Your continued flexibility, cooperation and commitment are vital to remain
Together As Buckeyes in keeping the community safe.

safeandhealthy.osu.edu/campus-visitors

planevents.osu.edu




